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Dear Representor 

 

Sunderland Core Strategy and Development Plan – Matters, Issues and 

Questions 

 

I am now enclosing the Inspector’s Matters Issues and Questions (MIQs) which will 

form the basis for discussion at the forthcoming hearings.  The MIQs include the 

hearings programme which lists those who have expressed a wish to participate in 

each session.  Please note that there has been one change from the draft programme 

issued alongside the Guidance Note.  Matter 5 (Specific Housing Needs and Standards) 

will be discussed on the afternoon of Wednesday 22 May whilst Matter 4 (Housing 

Land Supply) will be discussed on the morning of Thursday 23 May. 

 

These MIQs should be read in conjunction with the Guidance Note attached and while 

it is not my intention to summarise that document, I would like to provide a reminder 

regarding some of its key points: 

 

• You have the option to respond to the Inspector’s MIQs where these have 

relevance to your original representations; 

• The Inspector reminds you that he pays full attention to those representations and 

that there is no need to repeat the content in any further responses; and 

•    Where you do feel a need to submit MIQ responses, these should be with me no 

later than 17.00 hours on Friday 10 May – the Guidance Note sets out content 

and delivery instructions. 

 

The Examination webpage, below, continues to be the best way of keeping in touch 

with progress of the Examination.  Those without internet access are welcome to 

contact me directly.  https://www.sunderland.gov.uk/CSDPEIP  
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I will be in touch with all hearing participants in advance of the first session on  

21 May.  In the meantime, please continue to feel welcome to contact me if I can be 

of any assistance over the weeks ahead.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Kathryn Stule 

 

PROGRAMME OFFICER  

 

Enclosed:   

1. MIQs  




